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Dear Parents, 

Another school year has almost come to an 
end. What a year we’ve had. It has been 
amazing to see how much each of our children 
have grown over this past year. Watching them 
grow and learn is such a rewarding part of our 
experience as educators!! You have shared 
with us your most precious treasures; your 
children. On behalf of our entire staff, please 
know that we are truly appreciative of all you 
do and all your support extended to us at all 
times. 

Thank you for making our teachers feel loved  
during ‘Teacher Appreciation Week’! We are 
very grateful to all our families for spoiling us 
with food, gifts, cards and flowers!!  

Our Scholastic Book Fair this past month was 
a great success, and we ended the month of 
May with an amazing Open House & Ice Cream 
Social. Thank you so much to everyone who 
came out and supported us!  

We are so looking forward to our Father’s 
Day event and  annual Grand Concert & Pre-K 
Graduation this year. We are excited to show 
case all our amazing talents and look forward 
to seeing  our littles move and grove! 

As we wind down our school year and get 
ready for our “Loads of Fun Summer Camp”, 
we would like to wish all our wonderful 
families a safe and fun SUMMER. 
 
  ~   Ms. Fas-hana & Ms. Yvonne 

 
Fathers’ Night 

June 14th   (Fri) 5pm – 6pm 
School closes at 4:30pm 

 
 

  
 

Calling all Dads, Granddads and 
uncles! Its your turn for some fun! Come join us 
for this special evening and enjoy some donuts, 
a fancy shave and a new tie to add to your 
collection! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Happy Minds Kids Academy 
24000 Alicia Parkway #35, 

Mission Viejo 
CA 92691 

 
Hours 

7:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. 

Phone: 
(949) 455-1212 

Fax: 
(949)455-1274 

E-mail: 
HappyMindsKids@gmail.com 

HappyMindsDirector@gmail.com 
Happymindsattendance@gmail.com 

 
Website: 

 www.HappyMindsKids.com 
 

Check us out on Facebook 
and Yelp 

 

  

                    June 2024 

 

Birthday Corner 

  
Emma  – June 5th  
Alicia – June 6th   
Lily F – June 10th  

Oliver  – June 12th  
Carter – June 14th  
Amani  June 15th  
Lexi  – June 21st   

 Elissa – June 25th    
Tiago – June 28th  

  
Ms. Fas-hana – June 7th  

  
 We at Happy Minds Kids 
Academy wish them all a very Happy 
Birthday!!! 
 

Welcome! 
 

We warmly welcome Jacob, baby 
Lucy, baby Mohamad, baby Kaia, 
Kenda, Ryker and Arceli to our Happy 
Minds family.  
 

Grand Concert  
 

June 26th  (Wed) 5pm – 7pm 
School Closes at 12:00 noon 

 

   
 

We will be having our annual 
Grand Concert & Pre-K Graduation on 
Wednesday June 26th  at the Norman 
P Murray Community Center. 

Rehearsals will be held from 
12:30-2:00 pm at the Community 
Center for kids in Rainbow Room and 
above. 

The event will commence at 
5:00 pm sharp.  Parents need to drop 
off their kids between 4:30 - 4:45 at 
the Norman P Murray Center. We 
have rented the adjacent rooms to 
keep the students occupied until 
their event. 

Seating is on a first come 
first served basis. 
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Reminders 
 

Loads of Fun 
2024  

Summer Camp 
 

 
 
We look forward to our 
awesome and fun 
summer camp! 
 
Please check out our 
fun line up of events 
and activities. 
      

Important 
Dates: 

 
June 14th  (Fri) –  
Father’s Night 
5pm – 6pm 
NOTE: School closes at 
4:30.  
 
June 26th  (Wed) –  
Grand Concert & Pre- K  
Graduation   
5pm – 7pm 
NOTE: School closes at 
12:00noon.  
 
June 27th & 28th  (Thu-
Fri) - 
No School – Summer 
Break.  
 
July 1st  (Mon) –  
Loads of Fun Summer 
2024 Camp Begins. 
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Infant Room 1 

 This school year went by so fast and we 
can’t wait for summer! Watching all our babies meet 
their new milestones has been amazing! We  have a 
few new babies start and can’t wait to get to know 
them! Thank you to all our parents who spoiled us for 
teacher appreciation week! Now it’s time to 
celebrate all our awesome dads!  
 - Ms. Manuela, Ms. Sally & Ms. Sahar  

Infant Room 2 
Happy June! We want to say a huge thanks 

to all our families who gave us lovely cards and gifts. 
We couldn’t be more appreciated. This year has been 
an amazing one. We’ve had so much fun with the kids 
making fun art  and many sensorial activities. This 
month we will continue with more crafts as we get 
ready to wind down the school year and get ready for 
summer fun. 
- Ms. Kathryn & Ms. Zohreh  

Toddler Room 1 
We can't believe that we are already into the 

month of June. we will be reviewing our shapes and 
colors that we have learned throughout the year. We 
will continue working on sharing and taking turns; our 
kiddos are doing so good with this concept.  
We are having so much fun in the toddler room. We 
look forward to our end of year concert to show all of 
you our dance moves. 
-   Ms. Terri & Ms. Lizzy 

Toddler Room 2 
 Get ready for fun in June! This month we 
will be celebrating our amazing Dads, as well as get 
ready for our concert. We will also look back on what 
our kiddos have learned and enjoyed; favorite art 
projects, captivating story time and engaging block 
play sessions. We are keeping the excitement alive 
indoors, while also embracing the sunshine for 
outdoor exploration and play.  
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to help your 
child grow.  
-   Ms. Rajaa &  Ms. Solana 

Rainbow Express 
 We  cant believe, we are at the end of the 
school year. Our littles ones have grown and achieved 
many things this year.    
  This month we have exciting things planned  
to celebrate Father’s Day as well as  practicing for 
our concert.  We look forward to our parents  
watching our kids perform on stage.   
 -  Ms. Clarissa, Ms. Ashley & Ms. 
Nadine  

Rainbow Room 
We cannot believe that we have come to the 

end of another school year. Our Rainbow Room 
students have grown and learned a lot this year. This 
month we will review our colors, shapes, and letters, 
as well  as work on some fun arts and crafts. It has 
been a great experience working with your children 
and watching them grow. We want to thank our 
wonderful parents for being so thoughtful and making 
us feel special during teacher appreciation week!  
- Ms. Crystal & Ms. Maricela 

 

 

  

Sunshine Room 
 Hello Sunshine families! The children’s 
cards were so touching and the gifts were greatly 
appreciated. Thank you so much for your love and 
appreciation. 
 We are looking forward to lots of fun in the sun 
and a very special Father's Day.  We'll be reading 
books and creating some heartfelt surprises for 
our dads. During the month of June, we will also 
review everything we’ve done over the past year 
so that our littles will continue to blossom.  Thank 
you for sharing your precious little ones with me. 
 Lovingly,  

- Ms. Diane 
 

          Star Room 
  WOW! The LAST month of the regular 
school year is here and we’re SO PROUD of our 
students!  This month we will be going over 
everything we have learned throughout this 
school year. 

Thank you SO MUCH Star Room parents 
for your generosity during Teacher Appreciation 
week!  
We have started practicing our dances for our 
upcoming performance, and we are so excited to 
show you our AWESOME dance moves. Thank you 
for allowing us to be part of your chil’s life. It has 
been a beautiful school year and we’ll always 
keep them in our hearts! 
HAPPY JUNE! 
         -Ms. Israa & Ms. Tiana 

 

Pre-Kindergarten 
 Our school year has flown by and its 
almost time to say good-bye…. Such a bitter 
sweet moment.  We take pride in all that our 
children have achieved, through their hard work 
and willingness to learn. They have grown 
academically, emotionally, socially, and 
physically (they already look like 
kindergarteners!) We are confident they will 
continue to grow in successful ways in their 
future. 

This month we will review shapes, colors 
and  nursey rhymes learnt during the year along 
with our letters and numbers. Its another busy 
month as we prepare for our upcoming events. 
We are looking forward to our Fathers Day 
celebrations. Practices for our Grand Concert and 
Graduation are in full swing…. We cannot wait to 
showcase all our talent! We look forward to 
seeing all of you back for our fun and exciting 
summer program!  
Thank you all for a wonderful year! . 
             -  Ms. Rashmi & Ms. Maddy  
 

 
 


